
Mr. Mark Mayo 

DEPARTMENT OF THE NA VY 

COMMANDER NAVY REGION SOUTHWEST 

750 PACIFIC HIGHWAY 

SAN DIEGO CA 92132-0058 

The International Association of Penturners LLC 

23618 Concord Dr. 

Westlake, OH 44145 

Dear Mr. Mayo: 

4001 
Ser NOO/141

5 Apr 23 

I want to thank you for your offer, made on behalf of the International Pentumers Association, for a 
box of 30 hand crafted pens to be donated to Naval Air Weapons Station China Lake (NAWSL). The total 

fair market value for this gift is approximately $1,500. It is my understanding that these pens were 

individually crafted, so please pass along my appreciation to the individuals who created these pens. 

Your gift has been processed pursuant to the Department of Defense's General Gift Statute (10 

U.S.C. § 2601) which permits the acceptance of gifts or personal property provided said gifts are used for 
the benefit or operation of the DoD. On behalf of the Department of the Navy, I accept your gracious gift. 

These pens will be used as awards to acknowledge excellence and achievement by active duty 

servicemembers at NA WSCL. 

If you have any questions, my point of contact for this matter is Angela Mullins, Attorney Advisor. 

She may be reached at ( 619) 705-5225 or angela.t.mullins.civ@us.navy.mil. Again, thank you for your 

generosity. 

B. N. ROSEN 

Rear Admiral, U.S. Navy 


